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On the occasion of “World Water Day” MITS-NCC cadets conducted an awareness program on water storage 

tanks constructions in the house environment without wasting water. The cadets constructed the water storage 

tanks in the college premises in this program and they made others aware of how to utilize the raw material to 

fill the tanks with sufficient water. They explained the use of water storage tanks in the summer and strategy of 

water storage. Dr. C. Yuvraj - Principal MITS   enlightened the cadets on the importance of water in present 

day -to- day life, and how the human life will be affected without water. 

 65-NCC cadets attended this program. Their total commitment and cooperation made this program successful. 
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